
 

    
   
   

 

 

 

12 April 2021 

 

Excellency,  

We would like to thank you for your constructive engagement at the meeting on 7 April 
2021 where we heard your comments on the draft outline for the Ministerial Declaration of the 
high-level segment of the 2021 session of the Economic and Social Council and the high-level 
political forum on sustainable development, convened under the auspices of the Council. 

Based on your comments, we are pleased to share the final outline, based on which a zero 
draft of the Declaration will be prepared. 

In line with the announced timeline, we plan to circulate a zero draft on 16 April 2021. 

We rely on your support and cooperation in working together in a cooperative and 
inclusive manner to achieve an ambitious outcome of the 2021 ECOSOC session and the 2021 
HLPF, with a focus on a coordinated global response on supporting recovery and building back 
better in the Decade of Action and Delivery. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

    

 

     Jukka Salovaara, Ambassador          Mohammed Hussein Bahr Aluloom, Ambassador 
Permanent Representative of Finland                         Permanent Representative of Iraq 
          to the United Nations            to the United Nations 
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